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Board of Directors Meeting – June 15, 2021
Minutes – Morris Community Room

Members Present:  Jennifer Whittlesey, Diane Boisvert, Caroline Maselli,
Sally Irwin, and Beverly Huntly by phone.  Library Director, Elena Granoth.   Absent:  Maureen Fitzpatrick
Minutes of May, 2021 Meeting were approved, Motion by Diane, 2nd by Carolyn, approved unanimously
Treasurer’s Report:  Sally reported the following Balances – Operating Account May - $7205.26, Fidelity Account -  May - $25,257.77,  Grant account - $3174.67  
Motion to Approve treasurers report by Caroline, 2nd by Diane, Approved unanimously

Director’s Report:  Elena reviewed her report and the Board discussed and asked questions. 
Hotspots:   Elena reported that they are very popular and there is a waiting list.  People are only allowed 1 renewal.

ARPA Grant:  Elena reported that the Morris Public Library has been approved and will receive $11,200. to purchase furniture that is movable and easily cleanable and items that will allow the library to remain open during this pandemic and going forward

· Elena asked if anyone could volunteer to help assemble the new furniture – Discussion regarding who might be able to help with this.
Programs:  Elena reported that they have gone very well and been successful.  Discussion about reserving the Community Room and then being told the Library could not use it at the last minute.  This comes after the advertising has gone out and arrangements have to be made to change at the location at the last minute.

Summer Reading Program:   Caroline has gotten the ice cream which will be given to the children participating as they leave the library.  Sally, Beverly, Caroline, Diane and Maureen will come at 5:30 and help set up and work through the program.

Continual loss of Waterbury Republican Paper:  The paper keeps disappearing out of the Paper Tube.  Elena has written to the paper carrier and asked that the paper be put in the Book drop and we will see if that solves the problem.
Meeting attendance:  Elena attended a Bibliomation meeting which reviewed updates and changes.
Respectfully submitted,

Sally Irwin, Acting Secretary
Received  12:03PM
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Susan J. Jeanfavre


Assistant Town Clerk








